
Begin the new Yerushalmi cycle on Monday, November 14, 2022, with All Daf’s new
Yerushalmi shiurim, Yerushalmi Yomi tracker, and more features to come.
Join Rabbi Shalom Rosner, Rabbi Zechariah Resnik, and others as they begin this 5 1/2
journey through a new world of Torah learning.

Accessing Yerushalmi on All Daf

Go to MY ACCOUNT>LEARNING TYPE> YERUSHALMI

Daf View

There will be no Daf view on the All Daf app - we have partnered with Artscroll so that our
app shiurim will work seamlessly while viewing the daf on the Artscroll app. 
When selecting the DAF option while listening to a shiur - you will be directed to the Artscroll
app. 

If you do not have the Artscroll app you will be prompted to download the app. 

This integration is free and no purchase is necessary. 

Technical Support

Much time and effort have gone into making this feature as user-friendly as possible and we
plan on adding in a lot more features as we progress. 
With all technology bugs are common and we request that you send in any technical issues,
requests and comments to techsupport@alldaf.org
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